
Thank you for the opportunity to comment during the Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact 

Statement period for the Stibnite Gold Project. This project could help stop our import reliance on 

Mainland China and Russia for Antimony and improve environmental conditions at an abandoned 

mine site. It is important to me to see this project move forward. 

The USA Armed Forces depend on Antimony, and today we have NO domestic supply. This means 

we are putting our faith in Mainland China and Russia to keep our troops safe. This seems incredibly 

risky given all that is happening in the world. The Stibnite Gold Project, utilizing the Burntlog Route, 

presents us with an opportunity to secure our National Security future and restore an abandoned 

mine site.  

We CANNOT let this chance pass us by. 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. After analyzing the project for the 

past 6 years, I urge you to now move forward and permit the mine using the 2021 Modified Mine 

Plan so Perpetua Resources can put US citizens back to work. 

Marco delaRosa 


